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  Events calendar   

Month Board meetings Social Working bees Other 

November Thurs 23rd Nov: 
201 Warby Range 
Road  

Sat 18th:  
Car Boot Sale  

 HP Garden Club: 4th Mon-
day of every month 

December  Sat 9th:  
Christmas Party 

Sat 2nd: 8.30am at 
Bob Bracken shed 

Thursday Club: 3rd Thurs-
day of every month 

2018     

Jan  Fri 26th: 
Australia Day 

  

Feb  Thurs 15th Feb:  
24 Warrawong Lane  

   

March Thurs 15th: 
8 Kingfisher Lane  

TBA: Welcome to HP 
event 

  

April Thurs 19th:  
25 Avoca Lane  

   

May Thurs 17th:  
271 Warby Range 
Road  

   

June Thurs 21st:  
201 Warby Range 
Road  

   

July     

August Thurs 16th:  
16 Kingfisher Lane  

   

September Thurs 20th:  
24 Warrawong Lane  

   

October TBA   Sat 20th:  
Annual General Meeting 

November TBA Tues 6th:  
MB Cup Day  

  

December  TBA: Christmas Party    

For social event enquiries and booking of the BBQ area call Nicole Feehan    0459 691 857 



Hamilton Park Board: 
 

HP Car Boot Sale 
 

Sat 18 November; 8.00am 
 

Sites are $5 each at the BBQ area, 
Kurrajong Lane. 

There will also be a sausage sizzle and 
cold drinks for sale. 

 
Look forward to seeing you there! 

 

Burning off 
 

Please note that residents are required to request a  
permit from Wangaratta City Council prior to burning off on 

private land 
http://www.wangaratta.vic.gov.au/emergency/fire-

information/ 
 

No burning piles are permitted on the Hamilton Park com-
mon lands. This causes damage to the land and  

encourages weed growth. 

Working Bees 
 

The October 21st Working Bee was attended by 26 residents. With such a positive response we were 
as a community, able to achieve many of our goals.  Much mowing was undertaken in accordance with 

the Hamilton Park Land Management Plan.   
Hamilton Park is looking very neat, tidy and cared for.  The pile of rubbish at the end of Omar Close 

was transported to the pruning pile.  The east bank of the Bottom Dam and the Henley Drive entrance 
to Hamilton Park were also cleared extensively and this area looks terrific. The Arboretum garden was 

also well weeded, areas around sheds were cleared and some tree branches were also removed.   
 

At the subsequent working bee on 11 November, volunteers continued to tidy up the many drains and 
culverts, and to mow other areas of the park. 

 
Thank you to all the volunteers who were all very generous with their time, whether it was one or 

three hours and whether they completed their allocated tasks on the day or at another time. 

Hamilton Park amenities at the BBQ area 
 

Could all residents please use the amenities at the BBQ area with respect for other residents and  
volunteers. The toilets and other facilities are available for all residents to use when walking, playing 

tennis, and socialising at the BBQ area.  
Recently one of the toilets was left in a filthy state. This is not what you would accept in your own 

home and it is certainly an abuse of a volunteer’s goodwill to clean up after residents. 
 

Please use our shared facilities respectfully—thank you. 

Board of Directors   
Name Contact details Portfolio 

Bob Shaw 0408 475 235 Acting Chairperson; Parkland & Bushland 

Caroline Robinson 0434 885 099 Secretary 

Graeme Butt 0429 797 376 Treasurer; Roads & Infrastructure 

Peter Ockenden 0490 809 341 Water infrastructure 

Ian O’Brien 0490 809 341 Water infrastructure 

Trish Sait 0412 334 019 Marketing & Promotions 


